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Latham House Medical Practice: Good in All Areas


Following the Care Quality Commission’s (CQC) comprehensive inspection, undertaken on 11th October 2017, Latham House Medical Practice is now rated, by the CQC, as being ‘Good’ in all areas.

The Chief Inspector of General Practice reports, “I am taking this service out of special measures. This recognises the significant improvements made to the quality of care provided by the service.”

The Chief Inspector’s decision is based upon the findings of his Inspection Team who identified Latham House Medical Practice as being well-led and delivering safe, caring and effective services to meet the needs of patients.

Dr Paul Atkinson, Chief Executive of Latham House Medical Practice, said, “Everyone at Latham House is delighted with the outcome of the CQC inspection. We are especially pleased that our hard work and commitment has been recognised.”

Dr Paul Atkinson went on to say, “We are proud to serve the people of Melton Mowbray and we will continue to do all we can to maintain and improve the clinical services we offer - during what continues to be very challenging time for the NHS.”
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